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1st December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children in EYFS and Key Stage One are currently working hard to prepare for our 
Nativity. We would like to invite one family member of the children in EYFS and Key 
Stage One to attend one of our Nativity performances on the following dates: 

• Tuesday 13th December 2022 at 2:30pm 

• Wednesday 14th December 2022 at 9:15am 

• Wednesday 14th December 2022 at 2:30pm 

Due to the space available in the hall, we are only able to offer one ticket per family 
for the Nativity. These tickets are limited and will be offered on a first come, first 
served basis. It is important the ticket is kept safe and brought to school on the day of 
the performance – You will not be allowed in without a ticket. 
 
Tickets are available from the school office. 
 
When attending the morning performance, please arrive by 9:10am. If coming to an 
afternoon performance, please arrive by 2:25pm. Adults who arrive after these 
times, will not be allowed in as it is disruptive to the children who are performing. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss. Nield  
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